
 

From: PF-Mailbox-01 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew 
Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Tuesday, November 02, 2021 6:11:48 PM 

From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Tuesday, 02 November 2021 18:11:41 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Clerks 
Cc: webincoming
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Zubin Austin 

phone 

email 

municipality 
Fort Erie 

other mun 

subject 
Niagara Consolidated Transit Model 

comments 
I am writing today to strongly endorse and support the proposal for a 
Niagara region-wide consolidated transit model. Increasing connectivity in 
the region, and reducing single-occupant vehicle use through enhanced 
public transit are important objectives for the region, and for reduction of 
greenhouse gases. The consolidated transit model is a powerful next-step in 
advancing a more unified transportation network for the region. Please 
support this work and continue to develop the model for rapid 
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implementation - the sooner we can reduce both greenhouse gases and 
barriers to region wide mobility, the better. Thank you 

reply 
yes 
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